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“Ahead Of Super Bowl LIII Spotlight, Atlanta Music
Leaders Declare 'It's The New Motown'”
November 5, 2018 Atlanta

Steve Weizenecker of the Atlanta office was quoted in a Nov. 5 Billboard
article, “Ahead of Super Bowl LIII Spotlight, Atlanta Music Leaders
Declare 'It's The New Motown.'” Steve shared his thoughts on why Atlanta
will successfully host the Super Bowl in 2019.
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